
Temple Israel – Charleston, W.Va. – Yom HaShoah service held April 27, 2022 

 

Shavuah Tov!  

 Our Yom HaShoah service for April 27, 2022 took place as scheduled.  

I was joined by Rabbi Urecki at Temple Israel for this service, and was happy that several 
congregants from both congregations came in person. We had more attending by Zoom, but 
sadly, the picture on Zoom did not work, so it was an audio only experience for them. 
Nonetheless, it was a meaningful, evocative service, and I am proud that we were able to 
commemorate this tragic event in world history that was so impactful on Jews. We were able to 
fulfil the mitzvah of remembering, and keeping the memory of the six million close to our 
hearts and in our minds. My sincere thanks to Rabbi Urecki and all who attended in any way.   

Thanks to David Shapiro and Richard Hess who served as our technicians tonight.  

__________________________________________________    

The service tonight was livestreamed to the Temple Facebook, so you should be able to listen 
to the recorded service from tonight on the Temple Facebook page – Scroll down to find this 
service recording posted on the Temple page here: 
https://www.facebook.com/2550469431660054/    

The recording with sound only of the Zoom service is linked here - you should be able to 
download this version if you wish.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y_PjzVNJnsA2deTNB9vOzbEQJrQaWSLC/view?usp=sharing  

___________________________________________________  

PLEASE continue to be careful and follow the guidelines. Please get vaccinated/boosted if you 
have not already done so, as recommended. Please be safe, be kind, and be well.   

 __________________________________________________  

If someone wishes to be added to our email list, we can arrange that – just ask them to let me 
know directly (by email or text), so we are sure not to ‘spam’ anyone.  

 ___________________________________________________   

  

https://www.facebook.com/2550469431660054/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y_PjzVNJnsA2deTNB9vOzbEQJrQaWSLC/view?usp=sharing


I hope that your week is going well for you and your loved ones.  

I will hope to see you on Friday for our Shabbat service.  

Wishing you all good things!    Stay safe and well!  

  

Joe 

Rabbi Joe Blair 

 

 


